
Minutes 

 

December 3,2021 

Prayer 

November minutes approved 

 

Attendees:  Jeanine Leege, Jennifer Valentine, Abby Valentine, Renee Seems, Jen Whaley, Mary 

Kegley, Lisa Jensen, Marla Nagal, Nicole Hamilton, Sara Carlson, Christina Klinkhammer 

 

Financials- Mary K.   

● PTO plans to spend $25,000 on new playground equipment.  Installation is planned 

for the spring. 

 

Old Business: 

● Muffins with Mom/Donuts with Dad was a great success.  Thank you to everyone that 

helped and to everyone that attended.  

New Business: 

● Early childhood will have its own sweetness of Christmas.  They will be making 

pottery with the assistance of staff.  PTO will cover the cost of the supplies.  

● Sweetness of Christmas will be December 10th.  Crafts will be done in the classroom 

and the kids will go to the gym to play games.  The 5th graders will help with the 

crafts.  Lunch will be provided for the teachers that day.  The students will have a 

sing along at the end of the day around 2:30.  Families are welcome to come and 

watch. 

● Teacher stockings will be assembled the week of December 15th.  Families have 

been very generous with the donations for the stockings.  Thank you, it is greatly 

appreciated.  

● We are trying to plan a St. Gabriel family night at the Neenah Ice Rink.  It will be just 

for St. Gabriel families.  We will have family sponsors to cover some of the cost and 

PTO will cover what is left. The potential date is February 16th with a back up date of 

January 26th. 

● Playground updates - the new early childhood playground equipment is a hit.  The 

children really enjoy playing on it.  Some of the new equipment has come in 

damaged for the big playground and we are working on exchanging it.  Items from 

the teacher's wish lists keep coming in.   

● Our school was supposed to be responsible for Sunday coffee and donuts starting in 

January.  We will have the middle school take the month instead to help them raise 

money for their Washington DC trip.  We will be responsible for coffee and donuts on 

catholic schools week.  

● Catholic schools week will be the week of January 30th.  There will not be a system 

wide mass this year.  Each parish will have their own celebration.  We will also be 

planning a Funset night on February 2nd.  

 

Next meeting will be Friday, January 7th at 8:25. 


